
COM-20-035
Sunday, March 22nd, 2020

Dear travel agencies, 

Due to the operational impact of Coronavirus, as of March 22, 2020, Copa Airlines 
is temporarily suspending cash as a form of payment, and we will only allow 
payments via credit cards and UATP, including net fares. 
We thank you for your support so that this measure can be implemented 
immediately. 

Note: This measure is temporary until further notice.

Important

• This notice overrides the Wholesale Net Rates’ Merchant of 
Record policy. 

• The use of credit cards whose brand is published/enabled in the 
GDS will be accepted.

Suspension of cash as a form of 
payment for travel agencies

Please review all notices sent related to Coronavirus. 

https://www.copaair.com/es/web/gs/comunicados-agencias

